

The Norwood School Bursary: The Arts Council

Dear Bursary Student,

Thank you all for coming to the meeting on Tuesday after school, for sharing your thoughts on the bursary, and for coming up with some great ideas.  We will look to have full bursary meetings like this once a term from now on.

As I said in the meeting, we will be using Google Classroom for a lot of our communication from now on, and it is therefore vital that you are signed up to the Bursary group. If you have not accepted the invite yet then you need to do so as soon as possible. From a school computer you need log on to a computer using your school log in, then go onto the internet and when you have the RM Unify page displayed you will see an icon for Google Classroom. When you click on this it will take you to the page and show that you have been invited to the bursary group. Accept this invitation and you become part of the group.

In terms of using Google Classroom moving forward, it is important that you turn your notifications on so that you will receive an email when a post is made. You can also download the app on your phones and tablets so that you will get a notification on these devices as well. This way you will not miss any announcements or opportunities!

The next step is for us to form The Art Council which a large number of you expressed an interest in joining. This is the smaller group who will meet approximately twice a half term to help shape the bursary moving forward, represent all of the bursary students and other performing arts students and take the lead with generating ideas and helping to organise events, additional performances, etc. If you remain interested then you need to complete the application form that has been posted on Google Classroom by Tuesday 12th June.  This application can also be found by using the following URL: https://goo.gl/forms/nZR9xQKyX3iOPnPc2 

I look forward to reading through the high number of applications we will hopefully receive and to developing and growing the bursary alongside you.

Thanks again,

Mr. Condron

